
 

    

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (CySEC), following previous announcements, 

would like to once again encourage investors to be particularly cautious regarding the course 

of business, the current conditions and future developments in companies the securities of 

which are listed on the Cyprus Stock Exchange. 

 

Specifically, the CySEC would like to emphasize the need for the investors to monitor the 

developments and be kept informed and updated through the official releases of the firms 

themselves, such as the announcements, the annual and/or semi-annual accounts, the 

Prospectuses, etc. 

 

Particular attention should be given to studying the relevant Prospectuses and especially on 

parts which describe the characteristics of financial products on offer and the risks involved. 

 

Furthermore, the CySEC urges investors to seek advice from licensed investment service 

providers as to the suitability of the products in which they intend to invest in relation to their 

individual objectives and investment characteristics.  

Nicosia, September 27, 2013  


